I submit that:

1. Reading your template I am struck by the language used being not easily understood, sometimes vague, sometimes too open ended.

2. Too often such enquiries end up creating an entity removed from the control of Parliament, and one at the whim of Judges.  I would not want that.

3. I cannot see where the Common Law cannot deal with the matters this enquiry seems to pursue.

4. Terms such as "diverse sexuality" "their sex and gender identity" and others are as I mentioned in No.1
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